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- .Washington," D.C. 20545

~T. C. BYERLY -
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Mr.' Harold L. Pr1ce . ﬁf‘
Director of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Comm1331onv.

Dear Mr. Price:

The Department of Agriculture haé*feviewed the - Environmentél -
Statement for Dresden Unit '3, AEC Docket 50- 249, accompanying T
your letter to me of August 6 1970 o e

We have no specific comments to. offer.A

Slncerely,

S/

Coordlnator of
Environmental




DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE "
. OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY .
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20250

Mr. Harold L. Price
Director of Regulation

U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
- Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Mr. Price:

The Department of Agriculture has reviewed the Environmental
Statement for Dresden Unit 3, AEC Docket 50-249, accompanying
your letter to me of August 6, 1970. .

We have no specific comments to offer.

Sincerely,
,;—::;;_j;ééf;i///
- T. C. BYERLY

Coordinator of
Environmental Quality Actifities






